
 

                    

 

Roberts Middle School 

6th grade Course Selection Form 

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Today the fifth-grade classes had an opportunity to learn about Roberts Middle School.   

Roberts Middle School (Roberts MS) is requesting that each student make his or her course 

selections in Skyward.  We have attached information on entering your courses into Skyward. 

Please complete your course selection in Skyward and turn in your completed 

2022-23 6th Grade Course Selection Worksheet 

to your elementary school counselor by March 7, 2022. 

 

If you would like to watch the campus presentation, please visit the Roberts’ webpage at  
 

https://www.lcisd.org/campuses/roberts/home 

 

If you have any questions regarding course selection, please feel free to contact one of our counselors:   
 

Amber Barbee abarbee@lcisd.org or 832-223-5305 

Torey Gilmore torey.gilmore@lcisd.org or 832-223-5314 

 

Thank you, 

Janice Harvey 

Janice Harvey 
Roberts Middle School Principal  
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